
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 5th September 2023  
 

Year 11 Information and Careers Evening 
 

Thursday 14th September 2023 6pm to 7.30pm 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our forthcoming Year 11 information Evening 
on Thursday 14th September between 6pm and 7.30pm. 
 
This information evening is an important event in the Year 11 calendar which 
will give parents and students the opportunity to understand the key moments 
and milestones in the year ahead and start you thinking about life beyond JQA. 
 
We will be providing you with important information including key dates, exam 
board resources and revision tools that will allow for pupils to begin their 
revision process.   
 
The evening will consist of a presentation that will start at 6pm by the Phase 
Leader, Ms Ivey, and a careers event afterwards.  We expect all parents of 
children in Year 11 to attend in this life-changing year for their child.   
 
We hope you take this opportunity to further develop and enhance the 
communication with the school to maximise your child’s opportunities here at 
JQA. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding information evening, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school reception on 01217297220. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
Mr J Barton - Headteacher 


